General Education 
September 16, 2013 Meeting Minutes

Present:



Absent:



Guest: 

Heidi Johnson
Susanne Bentley

Mary Doucette

David Freistroffer

Lynne Owens

Jan King

Cindy Hyslop

Delene Volkert

Jennifer Pierce
Meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m..

1. Topic:   Jan King discussed the requirement for the Associate of General Studies requirement of English.  The list on page 59 of the general catalog is confusing.  She asked for clarification.
Outcome:  After discussion regarding limiting the English to 101 and 102 or keep the requirements the same, it was decided to table this until Susanne could take this topic back to the English Department for their input prior to any changes.  Susanne will follow up with this committee at the next meeting.

2. Topic:  Review of Dr. Lee Knefelkamp’s visit.  

Outcome:  It was discussed that the visit went well.  It was felt the faculty was happy with the speaker regarding general education, diversity and assessment.  She was very informative.

3. Topic:  Grant for Humanities update.

Outcome:  Discussion was held on the new humanities grant.  Lynne Owens is on the grant committee and will provide feedback at our meetings.

4.  Topic:  AA/AS grid combination follow up.

Outcome:  It was decided this was never finally approved.  It was brought to our attention with the general education survey faculty would like the general education for these degrees to be aligned.  The grid was reviewed and there was questions regarding the science area.  David will take this to the Science Department meeting and provide feedback next month.  
5. Topic:  To stay with the current infusion model or look at different models for general education.  How are we going to move forward.

Outcome:  This topic was discussed at length.  We reviewed the accreditation assessment grid.

It was decided to take a blank assessment grid and take it to different departments for their input on what is really completed.  Are we strong in the general education outcome areas that are required at this time.  These will be reviewed at the next meeting.  A blank assessment grid was emailed to everyone this last month.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Doucette

